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Our Reference 2520925

Dear Victoria Queenan

Study Write @ Salterhebble
Salterhebble Junior & Infant School, Stafford Square, Halifax, Yorkshire, HX3 0AU

Setting reference number: 2520926

The Childcare Register: inspection outcome - compliant

Her Majesty's Chief Inspector of Education, Children's Services and Skills is leading 
Ofsted's work into how regulated early years providers in England have delivered 
child-centred practice and care within the context of the restrictions placed on 
society during the COVID-19 (coronavirus) pandemic.

I inspected your childcare provision on 8 December 2020.

At the time of the visit I confirmed that you were complying with all of the 
requirements for registration on the Childcare Register.

Please read carefully the registration requirements for the Childcare Register which 
are described in the early years and childcare guide to registration, which you can 
find on our website at https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/become-a-
registered-early-years-or-childcare-provider-in-england as you must continue to 
meet these requirements in order to remain registered on the Childcare Register.

If you have any questions please contact us on 0300 123 1231 quoting the 
reference number at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerely

Annette Stanger

Early Years Inspection Team
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